



Dr. Pandit N. Shelke
M.Sc.,Ph.D.
Director,
Board of Students' Welfare

Ref No.: SW /2012-13/701

Date: 08/01/2013

To
The Principals /Directors/ Heads
All affiliated Colleges & Recognized Institutes,
All P.G. Departments of University of Pune

Dear Sir / Madam,

The next issue of students' bulletin, 'Chetana' is likely to be published in Feb. 2013. Send articles / Photographs of the students activities conducted in your College / Institute/ Department either by hand or by mail upto 21st January, 2013.

Thanking you,

Email Id.: 1) bsw@unipune.ac.in

(Dr. Pandit N. Shelke)
Director,
Board of Students' Welfare